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	-
To Administrations of Member States 
of the Union;

-
To ITU-T Sector Members

Copy:

- To ITU-T Associates;

-
To the Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of 
Study Group 4;

-
To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication  Bureau


	Subject:
	Deletion of ITU-T Recommendation B.11 


Dear Sir/Madam,

1
By TSB Circular 197 of 1 December 2003, the above-mentioned Recommendation was  submitted for deletion, at the request of 12 Member States and 24 Sector Members participating in the meeting of Study Group 4 (Geneva, 27 October – 7 November 2003) and in accordance with Recommendation A.8, § 8.2, of WTSA (Montreal, 2000).

2
The conditions governing the deletion of this Recommendation were met on 1 March 2004.

12 Administrations of Member States and one Sector Member responded to the consultation, and no objection to this deletion was received.

ITU-T Recommendation B.11 is therefore deleted.
Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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